
EnergySolutions has confirmed with the Utah Division of Radiation Control that our Clive treatment and 
disposal facility Radioactive Materials License may be verified through the NRC License Verification 
System.  You may access that system at http://www.nrc.gov/security/byproduct/ismp/lvs.html.  If you 
are unable to access our Clive facility license through the NRC webpage, the following personnel at the 
Utah Division of Radiation Control will assist you. 
 
 
John Hultquist – (801) 536-4263 
Gwen Galloway – (801) 536-4258 
Ryan Johnson – (801) 536-4255 
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